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Upcoming Events 

18th—27th March 2019  Year 13 Mock Exams 

26th March 2019    Year 13 Drama Exam 

27th March 2019    Year 12 Trip to Nottingham Theatre 

5th April 2019     Last day of College before Easter holidays 

23rd April 2019 (Tues)   First day back after Easter holidays 

6th May 2019     May Bank Holiday 

10th May 2019     Summer term bursary deadline 

 

Key Messages: 

Attendance remains a key priority for College. Please remember to call 01949 863072 or email 

contact@toothillcollege.co.uk to report any planned absence or illness.  

Thank you for your continued support in this.  

Year 12—Adam Elliott, Y12 Achievement 

Year 12 have now completed their second term and continue to work hard. We saw some great 
results from the January Business Technical exams, well done to all students, their hard work and 
dedication really paid off. This term we have focused the mentor programme around futures and 
destinations, looking at the different pathways available to students after college: employment, 
apprenticeships and university. Students have written their CVs and have begun to secure work 
experience placements for the final week of the summer term. I hope all students find time to rest over 
the Easter break, but they should also take a little time to reflect on the content covered in their 
courses so far. Year 12 assessments begin June 17th, and A Levels and Level 3 courses require a lot 

Year 13—Philippa Coates, Y13 Achievement 

Year 13 have just completed their final mock exam before the real thing! The next few months see a busy time 

for Y13, we have leavers day on the 3rd May and then the real exams start on May 20th. Students are 

expected to continue attending lessons until their last exam in that subject as subject teachers will want to keep 

on with exam strategy right until the day! Please do support students by helping revision at home, testing them, 

timing them and providing cups of tea! The college and pastoral team will be around for drop ins during this 

time to help students manage exam stress but we certainly encourage parents to keep an eye on this too and 

encourage walks / exercise to break up revision. I hope students have both a productive and restful Easter 

break so that they come back confident and ready for the final push!  


